
10/11/2018 

MR Samuel Wilkins 
25 Oconnors RD 
Beacon Hill NSW 2100 
samuel.j.1993@me.com 

RE: DA2018/1667 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

I would like to express my concerns about this Development application. I live nearby the 
proposed site and regularly walk the bush tracks behind the retirement village. This 
development threatens the bushland in Manly war memorial park as there is proposed 
bushland clearing. construction will affect nearby curl curl creek as well as the plants and 
animals in the area some of which are threatened or endangered. Manly War memorial park is 
a slice of pristine bushland that I have enjoyed time walking through and picnicking in for manly 
years that is already being diminished by works at Manly Vale public school, the roadworks for 
Northern Beaches Hospital and the proposed roadworks for the new Beacheslink tunnel. any 
development of the area for further seniors living I feel should seek to have little if any impact 
on the adjoining important bushland. 

Sent: 10/11/2018 12:43:59 PM
Subject: Online Submission


